
You are invited to the 
NSW MULTILINGUAL HEALTH 

INFORMATION STAKEHOLDERS’ FORUM

The NSW Multicultural Health Communication Service (MHCS) invites you 
to join the first Multilingual Information Stakeholders’ Forum for 2014. 

The NSW Ministry of Health’s Policy and Guidelines 
on the production of multilingual health resources

Date: Thursday, 20th February
Time: 10.00 am to 12.00 pm
Venue: Building 39, Schizophrenia Fellowship 
of NSW, off Punt Road, Gladesville Hospital

MHCS has updated the NSW Ministry of Health’s 
“Guidelines for health staff producing multilingual health information”. 

This forum will provide participants with an opportunity  to identify and discuss 
any issues that are related to implementing the guidelines and provide any 
feedback on the current version of the guidelines. 

To view the latest version, visit: 
http://www.mhcs.health.nsw.gov.au/services/translation/pdf/guidelines.pdf/view

RSVP: 
Essential by Friday, 14 February 2014

Chris Gollan, MHCS 
Tel: (02) 9816 0545 

Email: chris.gollan@sesiahs.health.nsw.gov.au

If you are a worker who produces 
multilingual health resources


